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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR INGA INGA KJARTANSDOTTIR
FROM CALVIN KLEIN  

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter Inga!

We have enjoyed happy Easter and the holiday was good. We enjoyed luncheon with Little Bees Orphans and other indoor children around our community and we are happy. 

We had this Easter feast when Marion and Garvo had already been discharged from the hospital. The children prayed for them and enjoyed with other Little Bees kids. 

Calvin is doing well, a very active girl as loin fashion. She represents our school to model, very smart and gives audience good smile. Calvin since January till March has had no problem, but did well on her first term where she was number 2 out of 35 pupils and Silvance Manyala was number 1. 

Calvin and other Little Bees models have been invited to a ceremony to attend and we hope Calvin your daughter will bring us victory and pride to Little Bees School. 

Thank you very much for the donation. 

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
